
 

Our information is compiled from a number of sources that to the best of our knowledge are accurate and correct. It is always the intent of our 
company to present accurate information. C.H. Robinson accepts no liability or responsibility for the information published herein.  

 
www.chrobinson.com   
© 2019 C.H. Robinson Worldwide Inc. All Rights Reserved. 

C.H. Robinson 

CLIENT ADVISORY 
 

 

 
 
 

August 9, 2019 

 
Mexico Protests 

 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
Please be informed the continued protests in Mexico had been affecting port operations and the flow of goods on 
different regions around the country and across all modes.  
 
The protesting started on August 8, 2019 and is expected to continue for the immediate future. To date, there has 
been blockage of major highways and rail (Distritos de Toluca, Caltzontzin y Acambaro), also total closure for 
Manzanillo & Altamira ports. There have been a number of delays on shipments, which are continued to be 
expected as protesting continues.  
 
There has been no official communication from Mexican authority at this point, but from our knowledge these are 
the main points being affected:  
 

 
 
More updates will be provided as they become available.   
 
Thank you for being our valued customer. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact C.H. 
Robinson for further information. 
 
Sincerely, 
C.H. Robinson  
 

http://www.chrobinson.com/

